Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2012 3:20 PM

To: ‘Schaefer, Peter'

Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Hold

Subject: RE: RO0487-15275 Washington Ave., San Leandro - closure request & proposal to suspend

GWM ~COR-240933~

Peter,

You may include the recommendation to suspend groundwater monitoring. If there are any issues that come up during
closure review that would affect that recommendation, | can respond at that time.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Schaefer, Peter [mailto:pschaefer@craworld.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2012 9:36 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Hold

Subject: RO0487-15275 Washington Ave., San Leandro - closure request & proposal to suspend GWM ~COR-240933~

Jerry,

Per our March 28, 2012 meeting, | plan to include a recommendation for case closure and a request to suspend
groundwater monitoring during closure review in our first quarter 2012 groundwater monitoring report due April 8,
2012. Is suspending groundwater monitoring during closure review acceptable?

Regards,

Peter Schaefer, CEG, CHG

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates
5900 Hollis Avenue, Suite A
Emeryville, California 94608-2008
Telephone: (510) 420-3319

Fax: (510) 420-9170
pschaefer@craworld.com

Think before you print
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time!



